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Governance Council Transit Tours

During the past two weeks, Governance Council representatives have been riding bus lines that will be the subject of public hearings at each council meeting this month. This was done to give the Governance Council representatives, who may not have ridden these lines in the recent past, an opportunity to do so. It allowed them an opportunity to see the service and talk with the passengers and Bus Operators. Council representatives also provided riders with literature outlining the hearing process and bus lines under consideration for significant service changes.

Each council was provided with dates and an itinerary for morning and afternoon rush hour rides on their bus lines. In total, Council representatives rode on 23 bus lines (some were lines used as connectors to reach other target lines) and all of our rail lines. These rides covered much of our service area, ranging from Atlantic/Manchester - Wilshire/Westwood – Van Nuys/Woodman – Aviation Station - Sierra Madre Villa Gold Line Station.

On a few occasions, due to detours or other events, our transfer connections were missed. Alternative travel plans were developed at these times, sometimes modifying our itinerary and the tours continued along an alternate path. Council Representatives and Metro staff, including Jon Hillmer, Rich Morallo, Henry Gonzalez, and Scott Page also made several of these trips.

Overall, the service provided was very good, the Operators were professional and courteous, and the buses were clean both inside and out, with etching still being a problem. Many of the lines ridden had standing loads (most of these were connecting bus lines), but the efficiency with which they were accommodated indicates professional Operators and the experienced passengers. All-in-all this was a very worthwhile experience.

The final bus tour will be held during the evening rush hours on Tuesday, August 10, 2010 for the Westside/Central Council Representatives. This will include rides on Lines 220, 920, 714 and connecting lines 720 and 754.
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